
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Becker County Board of Commissioners will make two appointments to the  

Board of Managers of the Pelican River Watershed District.   

The appointments are to fill terms expiring on May 25, 2025.   

Appointments will be considered at the Board Meeting on  

Tuesday, May 20, 2025    

 

Persons interested in being appointed may submit a letter of interest and/or resume  

no later than May 14, 2025 to: 

 

Carrie Smith, County Administrator 

 Becker County Administration Office     

 915 Lake Avenue, Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 

Ph:  218-846-7201 

e-mail:  carrie.smith@co.becker.mn.us 
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